
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

To: vsmith@texpetro.com 
Subject: NSL Application 

Ms. Smith, an objection from Techsys Resources, LLC has been received to your administrative application for a non­
standard gas spacing and proration unit and unorthodox gas well location in the Queen formation for your State 1-29 
Well No. 5, Unit 0, Section 29, Township 18 South, Range 38 East, Lea County, New Mexico. 

The application will be set for an examiner hearing to be held on April 30, 2009. Please let me know if you need any 
further information regarding the hearing. 

Thank you. 

Florene Davidson 
OC Staff Specialist 


